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(CF49)

F.No.1-469/2002-TW

Discussed with the Director (TW) on 26™ Sept,2002. It is
regarding follow up action on the summary record of the discussions
of the working group of the Planning Commission held on 18"
June,2002.

Referring to Secretary (TW)’s minutes at para 69/N, it is stated
that all the Departments have furnished the schemes for the Tribal
Sub-Plan.

With regard to follow up action on the minutes of the meeting
of the working group, a draft follow up action report addressed to
Assistant Secretary(Planning) in reply to his letter. dated 23™
August, 2002 (PUC) is put up for approval please (DFA-I)

Besides, as required vide minutes of the meeting of the working
group ( please refer to item No.7 at pages 241-242/c), a draft follow
up action report addressed to Joint secretary, Govt. of India,
Ministry of Tribal Affairs, New Delhi is put up for approval

please (DFA-IT)
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Research Officer(TW)

(CF.No.T4-174)
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